
PRESS RELEASE 
 

THE CITY OF GREENVILLE STREET DEPARTMENT’S 

ANNUAL LIMB/BRUSH PICK-UP 

LAST DAY WILL BE FRIDAY OCTOBER 2nd 

 

ALL PILES MUST BE FREE OF TRASH AND LUMBER 

LIMBS CAN BE NO LONGER THAN 12 FT. IN LENGTH  

NO LARGER THAN 3 IN. DIAMETER 

 

PLEASE CALL THE STREET DEPT. 

(937) 548-2215 

TO SCHEDULE A PICK-UP 

 

FALL LEAF PICK-UP 

WILL BEGIN MONDAY OCTOBER 26TH  

NO ALLEY PICK-UP 

ALL LEAF PILES MUST BE FREE OF TRASH AND LIMBS 


